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August 17, 1992

Mr. Michael A. Fracasso r*icrr^d\
Environmental Analyst HtwtllVClLJ
Site Remediation & Closure Div.
Waste Management Bureau AUG 1 ̂ 1992
Connecticut Dept. Envir. Protection
165 Capitol Avenue Waste Man-j-ment Bureau
Hartford, CT 06106 Site Remediation Division

RE: Technical Comments on Supplementary Hydrogeologic Investigation
Report

Dear Mr. Fracasso:

Herewith is Textron's response to your review, which is submitted
as a Supplementary Hydrogeologic Investigation Addendum.

The submittal addresses the technical comments in your letter dated
April 13,1992 wherein you had questions after having reviewed the
Textron submittal referenced. The response is in the form of a
report submitted by C.A.Rich Consultants, Inc. responding to each
comment and suggesting collection of additional data during the
third quarter monitoring at the Textron site the week of August 24,
1992 to prepare an addendum when this data is acquired.

Groundwater monitoring program modification, including program
upgrades when warranted, will be made as necessary to adequately
document the degree and extent of contamination, and rate of
contamination migration in accordance with 40 CFR 265.93. A request
for one modification will be submitted in a separate submittal by
the end of September 1992.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us.
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Jvghn Fleming, Supvin
Environmental Serv^es
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